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Dear HISD Parent:

The Houston Independent School District will be launching the HISD @ H.O.M.E. Hotline starting
Monday, April 13, to provide timely answers to questions from students and parents about distance
learning.

Students and parents will be able to call the HISD @
H.O.M.E. Hotline Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 2
p.m. at 713-556-INFO (4636). Operators will be on hand
to answer questions in English, Spanish, Vietnamese,
and Arabic. The hotline will remain in place for as long as
it is needed to support the transition to at-home learning.

HISD launched HISD @ H.O.M.E. (Home-based Online
Mobile Education), a distance learning plan to ensure
students’ academic and non-academic needs are met as the district remains closed due to COVID-19
precautions.

Also as part of the district’s distance learning plan, HISD @ H.O.M.E. TV provides instructional videos
from 9 to 11 a.m., 1 to 3 p.m., and 5 to 7 p.m., Monday through Friday. The videos include lessons in
English and Spanish from teachers and teacher development specialists in several subject areas,
including math, science, reading and writing, social studies, and fine arts. These videos are broadcast on
HISD-TV (Comcast channel 18 and AT&T U-verse channel 99), as well as online via
HoustonISD.org/LiveTV.

https://www.houstonisd.org/cms/lib2/TX01001591/Centricity/domain/4/_emailblast/040920_hotline_staff.html
https://www.houstonisd.org/cms/lib2/TX01001591/Centricity/domain/4/_emailblast/Having%20trouble%20seeing%20images%20in%20your%20Outlook%20email.pdf
https://www.houstonisd.org/HOME
https://www.houstonisd.org/LIVETV
https://www.houstonisd.org/LIVETV


Grenita F. Lathan, Ph.D.
HISD Interim Superintendent

Click to view schedule

Sincerely,
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